
Jomsky, Mark 

Subject: 8/1 Council agenda - another resignation 

From: Bette Reigelman [mailto:betreig@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 2:01 PM 
To: Gorski, Robert 
Subject: Re: commission roster 

Dear Robert and fellow Commissioners, 
It really is difficult for me to write this, in case you don't already know. 
My place in ARROYO WOODS has been on the market for 2 weeks now, and I am planning to vacate 
sometime in September. I have found a place at VILLA SAN RAMON, in San Ramon, CA. It is very close to 
my oldest son and his family and 600 miles closer to my daughter and her family. I stayed here in Pasadena 
because I was not ready to make the move at the time my husband passed away. I believe I have bridged that 
gap, and would like to be closer to see my grandchildren grow up and finish college, which one has just 
done. But I couldn't go back to Univ. of Notre Dame, perhaps the others will be a bit closer. 
Anyway, I am very much looking forward to moving to the VILLA. I spent 5 days there this summer, and fell 
in love with it. So much to do, and so many people to do things with. It is a combination Assisted living and 
Independent Living facility and thanks to my time on the COMMISSION, I feel I will have a much deeper 
understanding of those who have such difficult hurdles. Thank you all for enlightening me, and most of all 
thank you for your patience in putting up with my deafness. Truly my time on the ACCESS AND 
DISABILITY COMMISSION has been one of the most enjoyable ventures in my lifetime. For that I thank you 
from the bottom of my heart. 
Truly, 
Bette Reigelman 
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